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HOLLAND CONTRACTORS

JORN HOLILAND
3297 BENNETT AVE.
FERNANDINA FL 32034
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Taisphons 277-276%/BECPERIRTT 0730
Fax 277-7844

3123195
To: Amelia Island Managenent
Re: S.ALSS.A
Atten: Dan Nolan
Fax: 277-5921

1) Tilling as required

2) Escarpment removal as required

LUMP SUM AMOUNT IS 813,20

2/27/%

Thank You!
John Holland
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SAISSA

South Amelia Island Shore Stabilization Association, Inc.

D.0. Box 3000, Amelia Island, Ficrida 32035-1307
904/277-3122 Fax: 904/277-3921

March 29, 1996

Mr. Walt Gossett

Nassau County Coordinator
2290 South 8th Street
Fernandina Beach, FL 32034

RE: Beach Tilling and Escarpment Removal
Dear Mr. Gossett:

The Turtle Protection Plan, approved as a condition of the
permit for beach nourishments, requires the following actions:

1) Till an area of the beach approximately 50 feet in width and
8,450 feet in length at the base of the reconstructed dune;
and

2) Grade the existing escarpment along the length of the 14,700
foot shoreline to a 1 to 5 approximate slope. In 1995,
SAISSA solicited written bids from five entities with the
capability to perform the required work. Two prospective
bidders declined to submit a bid. In 1995, Holland
Contractors was selected as the low bid. The bids at that
time were for a three year time period; however, we have
recontacted each of the bidders and confirmed their bid for
1996. Again, Holland Contractors is the low bidder at
$15,000. The Executive Committee of the South Amelia Island
Shore Stabilization Association met on Wednesday, March 27,
1996, to review these proposals and unanimously recommends
that the SAISS-MSBU award the contract to the low bidder,
Holland Contractors.

Funds for this work are included in the budget and are
available. Attached for your review are letters and memorandums
regarding the permit condition as well as the confirmed bids
from three companies.

We would appreciate a review of these proposals and approval by
the County Commission sitting as the MSBU Governing Board at the
next County Commission meeting on April 8, 1996. This work must
be performed prior to the start of the turtle nesting season.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Sincerely,

-

TR
William R. Moore APPROV%D
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